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It is custom at our school that  students do not              

enter the school ground until the 8:45am bell.                   

Students that are dropped of early (before 8:45am) 

are to wait on the bricks at the Hampden St gate. A 

teacher is ‘on duty’ from 8:45am each morning.     

Parents do not enter our school grounds in the 

morning (drop off) or afternoon (pick up 

times).  All parents are reminded of this                

organisation. Our Kindy students have been            

doing a great job getting accustom to ‘big school’ 

and we now (as of next Monday) ask all parents 

(Kindy included) to please kiss, drop and go from 

the gate. We will still have additional staff on in the 

morning to support our newer students. Thanks for 

your understanding.   

Parents/Carers are also reminded that the staff car park is not to be used (for either dropping                

students off or parking). Please help us out by ensuring everyone abides by this request.  

We remain under COVID-19 restrictions; please ensure you are only coming on to school grounds for 

essential purposes (i.e, uniform shop, coming to the office to pick up a sick child). As per NSW     Depart-

ment of Education guidelines (https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families), parents and 

carers are not allowed on school sites or at off-site school events held during school hours except for the 

following purposes  only, 1. Essential parent and carer meetings with teachers and/or school                     

executives, with a scheduled appointment, 2. Parents and carers who attend a school administration        

building or another defined location for the purpose of picking up their child if they are unwell or where 

they have been asked to arrange for a COVID-19 test after their child has displayed flu-like symptoms 

while at school and 3.  Parents and carers who need to be on-site for canteen and uniform shop duties or 

to collect or purchase uniforms. I thank you all for your ongoing support in this matter.  

Bede Darcey  

 



Co-Plan, Co-Teach, Co-Evaluate   

This year our school is running a project (as part of our Strategic Direction #2) that involves stage teams 

working collaboratively together to assess current teaching practices, analyse student assessment data 

and ‘corporate’ program lessons/sequences and units; we have called this project ’Co-Plan, Co-Teach, Co

-Evaluate’. This means that class teachers will be coming ’off class’ to meet in their respective stage 

teams each term in weeks 4, 5, 9 and 10.  This will mean your child will have, from time to time, different 

teachers throughout the term. We are very fortunate to have a group of regular casual teachers who 

know the running of our school and our systems; these teachers will always be used in the first instance. 

Educational research has found that  effective ‘Collaboration’ practices between teachers improves 

teacher quality and student learning outcomes. For more information on this please visit the Centre for 

Education Statistics and Evaluation (CESE) ‘What Works Best’ document (Section 8: Collaboration).  

https://www.cese.nsw.gov.au/publications-filter/what-works-best-in-practice. 

Braddy 2021 Meet, Greet & Eat  

Thank you to the many families that were able to make it to the Meet, Greet & Eat on Tuesday                      

afternoon (even under current COVID restrictions). We hope you found the time informative.                          

It was great having people back in our school!  

 

 



                                                                                                   

School Times  

This year our first break is our                

longest break (lunch), this is to                 

ensure students have the                            

opportunity to eat their substantial 

food/s (rather than a small recess) at 

11:15-11:25 filling little stomachs 

ready for the middle session learning 

time.  

As adults, you would know that if/

when you are hungry, concentration 

and the ability to remain focused 

dramatically decreases.  

We hope this change will support 

our students academic and                          

nutritional wellbeing.  

Morning  

8:45am Entry (teacher on duty) 

9:15am -11:15 Learning Time #1 

Lunch (Break 1) 

11:15-11:25; Lunch Eating Times under COLA 

11:25-11:55 Lunch Playtime 

Middle Session  

11:55-1:45 Learning Time #2 

Recess (Break 2)  

1:45-1:55 Recess Eating Time Under COLA (K-4), 5-6 @ MBlock  

Afternoon Session 

2:15-3:15 Learning Time #3 

     Bradfordville PS Parents & Citizens Association  

The next Braddy P&C meeting will be held on Tuesday 9th March from 6:30pm. 

The meeting will be held in the Community Room. 

The start of this meeting will be the 2021 Annual General Meeting.  

P&C is a great way to get involved. All welcome!  



 

You’re Invited 
All Braddy Aboriginal & Torres Straight                    

Islander families are invited to attend 

our 2021,  

Braddy Yarn 
Where: Braddy Yarning Circle 

When: Thursday 4th March 

 2:15pm-3:15pm 

Why: To discuss your child’s 2021 Personalised                       

Learning Pathway (PLP) and have a yarn with our Deputy 

Principal and Acting Principal   

2021 Braddy Yarn   

Dear Mrs Fleming, 

I / We ________________________________________________ parents of ________________________________________  
WILL  /  WILL NOT  (please circle) be able to attend the Braddy Yarn on Thursday 4th March. 

I understand I will be required to sign in via the BPS COVID-19 safety Plan. 

____________________________  _____________ 

Signed      Date  

All Aboriginal & Torres Straight Islander families received a hard-copy of this note on Friday 19th Feb. 



CANTEEN HELPERS NEEDED...  

If you can spare 2 hours on a Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday we would love to hear for you. You would be required 

to help out with orders etc from 9:15am to 11:15 only!!!  

Please contact Raelene at the Canteen if you can help out.  
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All Braddy families received a hard-copy of this note on Friday 19th Feb. 


